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Bob Weisnagel has in-
formed us that the prelimi-

nary net investment return 

for the Queen’s Pension 
Plan for the Plan year just 

ended (September 1, 2013, 

to August 31, 2014) was 
17.7%.  This excellent per-

formance will bring closer 

the date when Queen’s retirees may expect to re-
ceive an increase in our monthly pension payments.  

However, we will not know how much closer we 

are to that happy date until the final full year’s re-
turns are applied to our individual pension calcula-

tions. While we hope that future investment returns 
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Tour of the Isabel Bader Cen-
tre for the Performing Arts 
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Monday Morning Forums 

Fall 2014 
 
This series is arranged by Dr. 

A.M. Herzberg and supported by 

Queen’s University; Ambassador 
Hotel, Kingston; Cunningham 

Swan, Lawyers.  

 
The talks take place at the Uni-

versity Club, 168 Stuart Street, 

Kingston.  
 

Coffee and muffins are served 

from 8:15 a.m.  
 

Lectures begin at 9:00 a.m.. fol-

lowed by an exchange of ideas 
and discussion. 

 

Flyers with details are enclosed. 

 

 
 

 

Monday, October 6, 2014 

Islamist Terrorism  
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